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Rosenberg Corey

From: Lori Browning <browning@centraloregonrentals.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 6:02 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004    Please vote no. 

To Oregon State Legislature:  
 
I am a property owner in Redmond and the Owner of a Property Management company in Bend. Many of our 
Clients are seriously considering selling their homes if HB2004 passes. This will make the rental market even 
tighter and more expensive.  
 
Please help to defeat the outrageous Bill HB 2004 and all of its amendments  
 
 
 

Thank you.  
Lori Browning 
  
www.centraloregonrentals.com 
 
Lori Browning, Principal Broker 
Licensed in the State of Oregon 
 
Central Oregon Leasing and Management 
Residential Division, Inc. 
1250 NE Third Street Suite B110 
Bend, OR 97701 
Phone 541-385-6830 x 4 
Fax 541-330-0851 
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
 


